
 

INVITATION 

TO THE 2nd
 PROJECT MEETING 

 
 

We kindly invite representatives 

of the Polish School 

Krzysztofa Kamila Baczyński Primary School  

the teachers: 

Sylwia Szmulewicz, Aldona Nowak, Adam Dutkowski  

to take part in our second Project Meeting within the Erasmus+ Programme 

which is going to be held between 7
th
-11

th 
March 2020 in Istituto Comprensivo “Marconi-

Michelangelo” in Laterza. 

During the meeting we will be working on our common project 2020-1PL01-KA229-064897  

entitled 

“Innovative methods of teaching foreign languages with the use of information and 

communication technologies” 

 
The School Coordinator        The School Headmaster 

Luciana Capodiferro        Pasquale Castellaneta 

 


